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Institute for State Control of Veterinary Biologicals and Medicines prepared for your
convenience new web pages which, as we believe, will satisfy your needs both with respect to
content and completeness of the information and to the user friendliness. In order to be able to
provide you with the  best possible services, we would like to encourage you to keep us
informed about any suggestion leading to further improvement of our activities and
communication of our activities to the parnters, customers and to the public. 

We have therefore prepared a short form for your convenience you can use whenever you wish
to contribute to the improvement . 

Thank you very much for your collaboration and patience you expressed by respecting the
outdated content of the previous web pages and we are looking forward for the further
collaboration. 
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